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January 2008 - reaching most PRVA members - www.paulreverevillage.com 
 

FiOS Update Board Stuff 

 
The snow came a bit too early this year for Verizon to 
finish the digging for FiOS. They will keep us updated as 
to when the installation will be completed. We expect an 
update in January. 

 

 
 

Michael Price and Wendy Richter (and Gunner): 48 
Lexington 

Please say hello when you see them walking Gunner! 
 

 
Book Club 

 
 

There is enough interest so we will continue the monthly book 
club but would really like to have more members.  

  
Meeting: Thursday January 17th at 7:00PM 

Place: Pat Galipeau's- 30 Lexington Rd. (508) 865 5717. 
 

We will discuss books we've recently read and would 
recommend to others. Also, we will discuss the book Eleni by 

Nicholas Gage which was a selection this fall.  

 

Please join us for fun, conversation and dessert! This is a good 
place to meet your neighbors.   

                                                                                            

Board of Governors: 

President Fred Stevens (3-year term) 
Treasurer Eric Hatcher 
Clerk Laurie Guptill 
Director Helena Flanagan 
Director Ellen Mushlin 
Financials through November 2007 are posted here. 

Minutes through November 2007 are posted here. 

Minutes from Verizon FiOS investigation, November 2007 
are posted here 

Board Meetings are normally scheduled for the 1st Monday of 
each month, at 3 Lexington, 6:00p.m. Please email the board, 
or let them know another way, if you are going to attend. If 
you have concerns and want direct answers, this is the best 
way...attend and ask. 

Quotable Quotes 

Cheers to a new year and another chance for us to 
get it right. 

Oprah Winfrey 
  

More Condo Stuff 
 

The Coupon books for the 2008 Condo Fees have been 
distributed shortly along with the Holiday newsletter. If you 
have not received yours, please e-mail the Board. 

 

 
 

Board@paulreverevillage.com
http://www.paulreverevillage.com
http://board@paulreverevillage.com
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Recycle Schedule 
January Recycle Schedule- February Recycle Schedule- 

Wed January 2-recyclables Wed February 6-newspapers and cardboard 
Wed January 9-newspapers and cardboard Wed February 13-recyclables 
Wed January 16-recyclables Wed February 20-newspapers and cardboard 
Wed January 23-newspapers and cardboard Wed February 27-recyclables 
Wed January 30-recyclables  

 

Note: 
 
Christmas trees will be picked up Thursday, January 3rd. Please leave your trees at the bottom of your driveway (remove 
all decorations), do not bag them (please note the change in date). 
 
Newspaper and cardboard delivery: Millbury rubbish will pick up the newspapers in the morning and the cardboard in the 
afternoon. How does this affect you? Please make sure you separate your newspapers from your cardboard. Newspapers 
can go into paper bags and cardboard should be tied together. 
 
Please make sure your newspapers, cardboard and recyclables are secure. Stuff has been blowing around the complex. 
 

 

Winter Parking 
 

We will be enforcing the "Winter No Parking" rules again this year. If you are not familiar with the rules, they are on the 
website and are posted at the mailboxes. 
The general rule is when the first flake falls MOVE YOUR CAR! There is NO parking on Bunker Hill during snowfalls. 

 
 

 
When you hear the plows, please move your cars from the driveways, so they can be plowed as well. Please let 
the plows do their job. 
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Monthly Household Tips In Loving Memory 
 

Steve DiVirgilio wanted to share some helpful (and warm) 
information with you:  
 
I bought the clear plastic sheets to put up over your 
windows to help keep the drafts out and cannot believe 
how well they actually work.  I picked up enough to do all 
the windows in the house and it cost about a total of $15-
$20.  I purchased them from Lowes and they also have a 
big sheet to do the bay window.  My heat doesn't turn on 
nearly as much as it use to and my electric bill has come 
down because less cold drafts are making it into the 
house.  I'm really impressed with how well they work.  I 
really was not a believer in them until I gave them a try, 
and I'm really glad I did. 
 
 

On a cold December morning, I 
wrapped Crosby in a blanket and took him to our vet in 
Rutland. He could no longer walk, had stopped eating and 
was starting to suffer. Many of our PRVA friends and 
neighbors would see Crosby when they walked by our 
back yard on Concord Road and would always ask the 
same question- 

"What kind of dog is that?" 
   
Crosby was not a dog, but a Dingo, which is not related to 
the domestic dog, but is a Lupus, cousin to a wolf, fox and 
coyote. Crosby did not have the ability to bark (only 
howl), could only digest raw meat and lived to be 17 1/2 

years old. He was found in a New York City shelter and 
was adopted by Randy's brother and his wife. Randy and I 
adopted Crosby from them when they could no longer 
care for him after they had two small children. Crosby 
brought joy into our lives every day and never gave us a 
moment of trouble. Crosby had increasing health issues 
and I would drive him weekly to North Andover for 
acupuncture and homeopathy, which gave him a few more 
good years. 
Randy and I miss Crosby every day, especially during the 
holidays, but he had a good life his last 4 years with us. 

-Randy Struckus and Laurie Guptill
 
Crosby passed into eternal life on December 7, 2007. 
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Wishing all our neighbors Peace, Love and Success in 2008. 

Fred, Laurie, Eric, Helena and Ellen 

 
 


